Appendix D14

Licence Application 21250 Betley Court Farm

There is no objection to a licence for the farm tea rooms or associated holiday
accommodation.

The possible problem is with outside events which may cause public nuisance.

Because large events have been held at Betley Court Farm in recent years, it is
a well-known matter of fact that they can generate considerable noise, traffic
problems and crowd disturbance, affecting the nearby residential community.

As a result of the early ones, noise monitoring was done by Environmental
Health and restrictions imposed on music volumes, hours of activity and the
precise location on the farm. These restrictions did have a significant impact on
reducing the noise nuisance.

We think that such restrictions are essential for the well-being of the
community and should be applied to any other subsequent licence.

The number of participants allowed by this application is too high for a small
residential village. Also, the number of days and hours of permitted activity
would be effectively without limit.

Whilst we fully support the attempts by Betley Farm to diversify and know that
the more recent much smaller concerts were very good and appreciated, we
ask that the hours, days and numbers of people permitted under the licence
are smaller than in the application. Also, the precise siting of activities must be
stated.

T&J French
5 Court Walk Betley
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